
 

Reception Maths Home Learning 

In school we are teaching maths using ‘White Rose’ Maths Scheme. You can find 
daily maths video lessons for reception children on their website. You can 
access these using a Laptop, Smartphone, or tablet. Please contact the school 
office if you do not have an electrical device. This is in line with what your child 
would be learning at school. Please find below steps how to access these lesson 
plans. 

 

1. Google ‘White Rose Maths’ 
2. You should find this website. Click the pink ‘Home learning’ tab at the top.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



3. Choose ‘Early Years’  

4. Here you will links to all the lesson videos taught by a teacher named Miss 
Cooper, each video is finishes by suggesting a following activity.  The 
latest videos will be at the top of the page and selectin has 5 videos, one 
for each day of the week 
����  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



5. Watch and join in!  

 


